
From: T M [mailto:travismcmillian@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, July 08, 2017 11:44 AM 
To: customer@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Re: Travel Document and Pre-Departure Briefing_4D 3N Yangon + Bago Tour_Mc Millian 
Travis X 1A_05-08Jul'17_BF24518 

 

Dear Nancy, 

 

I'm leaving Myanmar now. The tour guide, Mr. Min did a superb job. Yesterday we changed 

the itinerary and took a train ride from Bago to Yangon. It was a very fascinating experience. 

I think all customers should be given this option.  I would recommend Mr. Min to other 

foreign tourists. He is very knowledgeable, his English is good and he is super helpful. 

Thanks for recommending the tour.  

 

On another note, I wasn't particularly thrilled with the hotel; although all the hotel staff were 

very nice.  

 

Thanks 

 

Travis 

 


